From: Robert Douglas Busch

To: Helvenston, Edward
Subject: [External_Sender] Re: Review of draft License Amendment No. 6 for the UNM AGN
Date: Friday, July 13, 2018 9:51:06 AM

Ed, the amendment looks ok to me. Sorry to be late in responding - have been teaching a
criticality safety class all week. Bob

From: Helvenston, Edward <Edward.Helvenston@nrc.gov>

Sent: Monday, July 9, 2018 11:34:31 AM

To: Robert Douglas Busch

Subject: Review of draft License Amendment No. 6 for the UNM AGN

Bob,

Attached is a draft copy of License Amendment No. 6 for the University of New Mexico
(UNM) Research Reactor, including the draft license change page. | would request that
you please review this draft, and confirm by response to this email whether the draft
change page is correct and consistent with UNM'’s license amendment request dated
October 20, 2017 (ADAMS Accession No. ML17303A074).

Thank you for your review. The NRC staff will place this email, the attachment, and your
response confirming the above into NRC public ADAMS.

Regards,
Ed

Ed Helvenston, U.S. NRC

Research and Test Reactor Licensing Branch (PRLB)
Division of Licensing Projects (DLP)

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation (NRR)
0-12C07

(301) 415-4067
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